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Opportunity to talk about your job in Reception 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

In Term 3, we are learning about different types of jobs which we will then compare to what they might 

have looked like in the past. 

This is far more exciting if we have real people come in and talk about their jobs! We would absolutely 

love, and be so grateful, to have members of our community come in and talk about their job with each 

class. 

This would involve 10 minutes with each class (3 classes) where you can tell them the title of your job, 

explain what you have to do in your day, why it is important and maybe show them some physical things 

that you need to be able to do your job. 

This would take place on: 

Week beginning: 09/01/2022 or 16/01/2022 during our learning times: 09:00-09:30 and 12:35-13:05. 

Please speak to you child’s class teacher if you are available to support us with this. 

 

Kind regards, 

Clare Morton and Zoi Chambers 

Early Years Leads 
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